
November  1, 2017 

Hot Off the 
Pratt Press!! 

NOVEMBER EVENTS 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Thursday, November 2nd 
4:00-7:45 pm  

& 
Wednesday, November 8th 

4:00-7:30 pm 
 

Thanksgiving Food Drive 
Monday November 6th through 

Friday November 17th 

 
Movie Night & PTO Meeting 

Thursday November 9th 
Movie at 6:15 

Meeting at 7 to 7:30 
 

Veterans Day 
Friday, Nov. 10th 

NO SCHOOL 
 

5th Grade DARE Graduation 
Tuesday November 14th 

2:00 pm 

Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive 
 With Thanksgiving just around the corner, we are sure many of you are beginning to make plans to  

celebrate Thanksgiving Day with your families.  However, there are some families in our community who 

could use a helping hand to celebrate this day. To assist these families for the holiday season, Pratt  

Elementary will be conducting our Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive.  Beginning on  

Monday, November 6th, and continuing through Friday, November 17th, we are asking students to 

bring in canned and non-perishable items. Boxes will be placed in each classroom to collect items. Last 

year, your generosity brought in over 1000 items. We are asking for  your help and support to make this 

year’s drive an even greater success. Thank you in advance for your generous contributions and best wish-

es for a wonderful holiday season! 

BOOK FAIR 
Barker’s PTO is sponsoring a Book Fair from  

November 6th - November 9th   

Monday-Wednesday 8:30am to 3pm & Thursday 9am to 12pm   

Evening hours will be on  

Wednesday, November 8th  3pm to 7pm  

Thursday, November 9th  6:30pm to 8pm 

BCS PTO Movie Night 
Cars 3 

Thursday Nov. 9th - Doors open at 6:15 

Dress in comfy clothes, kids can bring a pillow/blanket! 

$   Refreshments will be for sale   $ 

Parents can browse the Book Fair (Holiday Gifts maybe?) 

PTO Meeting 7-7:30 for anyone who would like to attend. 

Free!! Free!! 



S U N  M O N  T U E  W E D  T H U  F R I  S A T  
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Evening  Book 
Fair  3 -7:00 

 Book Fair 

THANKSGIVING  HOLIDAY 
NO SCHOOL 

Veteran’s 
Day 

NO SCHOOL 

Board Of 
Education Mtg. 

7:00 PM 

Teacher/Parent     
Conferences 

4-7:30 pm 

Teacher/Parent  
Conferences  

4-7:45 pm 

Canned      Food      Drive 

Canned      Food      Drive 

PTO Movie 
Night 

 Cars 3 
@ 6:15 PM 

5th Grade 
D.A.R.E 

Graduation 

Evening  Book 
Fair  6:30-8:00 



L to R:  Lillyana Reyes, 2nd Mr. Larock; Wyatt Giarla, 3rd Mrs. Calandra;  Jesus Zarazua, 4th Mrs. Mocarski; Alex Ark, 5th 

Mrs. Costello;  Jeminna Eckborg, 6th Mrs. Briggs; Mr. Hoar, Principal 

This year, the Pre-K to First Grade classes are trying something new!  They would like to recognize 
good citizenship in their classrooms.  Each teacher will be looking for a Bucket Filler of the Month.  
A Bucket Filler is someone who does or says kind things, is respectful of others, has good behavior 
and is a role model for their peers.  Each month, each class will have one Bucket Filler that will re-
ceive a Yee Haw Bucket Filler award, a badge to wear and their picture taken with Mr. Hoar.  We will 
display that picture on a special bulletin board for everyone to see!  

Left to Right: Mr. Hoar; Dominic Holm, Pre-K AM Mrs. Podgers;  Kyle Rounds, K Mrs. Luckman;  Isabella Becker, K. Mrs. Voutour;  Jackson 

Dunkleburger, K. Mrs. Weller;  Zoey Quiett, 1st Mrs. Donovan;  Joey Becker, 1st Miss Hinton;  Amelia Klopfer, 1st Mrs. Nobles.   

     Each month at Pratt, the teachers are proud to choose one student from each grade level, to hon-
or with the title “Student of the Month”.  This is a special honor for the students and they should 
be very proud of themselves!  There are a lot of different criteria that can be used in choosing 
someone for Student of the Month.  A student could be chosen for being consistently responsible, 
hardworking, having a great attitude towards school, strong academics, etc.  Each month, those nomi-
nated are recognized on the morning announcements!  Each student receives a free treat from the 
cafeteria and a special certificate.  In addition, they have their picture posted on the bulletin board 
right outside the office with a small write up about them.  Please stop by and take a look at our 
board and if you happen to see any of the honorees, please congratulate them!  They deserve 
it!  Who will be next? 

Shown separately: Brayden Hill, Pre-K PM Mrs. 
Podgers & Mr. Hoar, Principal 


